
  



                     

                     

                     

                     

                       

                     

                     

            

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

                     

             

 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome parents / caregivers to Week 6 at Glenview this term!  

We are just two weeks away from Student Led Conferences. This 

is an opportunity for your child to share their learning journey 

with you. We have slightly changed the format this round 

however the booking procedure is the same as in the past. 

Please see details on the later page.  

Quiz Night 

There is still time to  purchase your tickets for this event. It has 

been a fun night out in the past. If you can’t get a team 

together, don’t worry, still register and you will be placed in a 

team on the night. The final date for purchasing tickets is the 

4th September.  

Write-a-thon 

The children finished their three weeks of writing for the write-a-

thon last Friday. The children should have brought their forms 

home with the number of points they have achieved over that 

time this week. The children can start bringing their sponsor 

ship money to school. Remember the money raised by the PTA 

will go towards digital technologies for the classroom. We aim to 

have one digital device available to every three children. The PTA 

has already given the school $25000 this year towards this goal 

(money that you helped fundraise last year) 

So thank you to all those parents who have supported their 

child/ren to get sponsors. Every little dollar counts.     

GRANDPARENTS DAY 

One of the highlights of the school year is Grandparents Day. 

This year we have changed the date. It is now on Friday the 18
th

 

of September. 

Sponsors 

Thank you to our new sponsors for our newsletter this term. 

Please support all our sponsors as they are willing to support 

your child’s learning.  

Term 3 Week 6 Wednesday 26th  August 2015 

ADVERTISING CORRECTION:  Please note that the correct phone number for 

Gurnell Harrison Lawyers, one of our kind sponsors, is 022 073 5600.  

PTA Quiz Night 

On 11 September, the PTA will be holding our Quiz Night.  This is a friendly 

social evening, with the quiz starting at 7:30. It will be a BYO event, with 

the PTA providing supper & nibbles.  

Limited  tickets. Tickets will be available from the school office, starting 13th 

August. 

Tickets will be $10 per person. Teams can be up to 6 people. Team dress-

up is optional. 

Prizes for over-all winners, best-dressed team & spot prizes. 

 

 

 

Registrations are now open for the Autism New Zealand Waikato 

Branch Holiday Programme.  

We aim to provide a safe, fun and positive environment with specific 

activities for children and young people with Autism. 

 When : September 28
th
 ï October 9

th
. 9am ï 3pm excluding weekends. 

Where : Hamilton Christian School, North City Road, Rototuna. 

Cost : $175 per week 

Who : Children and Young People with an official diagnosis of Autism 

from 5 ï 21 enrolled in school or home schooled.  Visit autism.org.nz for 

more information  and to register.  
 

 
House for Rent 
47 Garden Heights Ave. 3 bedrooms. Modern kitchen with dishwasher, late model 
stove,insinkerator, upgraded insulation, flued gas heater, fitted carpets to all rooms, 
redecorated, childproof fences all round. Garage plus workshop. Off road parking. 
Available 2nd September. 

$360.00 per week. No letting fee. Phone Noel Harker 07 8436471 

 
Berkley Normal Middle School Enrolments for 2016 

Ballot for out-of-zone places  - The final day for all out-of-zone 
enrolments to be received at the Berkley Normal Middle School office is 
Friday 28 August. 
All in-zone enrolments are also due on this day. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                     

                     

      

   

 

 

 

 

                     

                     

So far this year we have explored the 

values of  Effort,  Respect and 

Engagement.   

 

What are our Glenview  children saying 

about our Values 

 

Here is some feedback on what they are 

saying about RESPECT 

 

- you  treat people how you want to be 

treated  

 

-show that you are listening to others 

when they are talking  

 

- at assembly you sit quietly if someone 

is presenting  

 

- it   makes  you feel good if you are 

being respected  

 

-look after property  

 

- you  can care for others  

 

Here is some feed back on what they are 

saying about ENGAGEMENT 

 

- you donõt get distracted and you are 

focu sed on your work  

 

- take part in new things  

 

- you just want to do your work  

 

- 

 

 

  

 2015 Term 3 Calendar   

        

Term 3 

Week 5  

         21 Assembly Yr 3-4    

        Write -a-thon ends  

Week 6 

         24 PTA Mtg 

         25 Zoo visit (middle Schl) 

        26 BOT Mtg 

        27 Melville 7õs 

        28 Zoo visit (middle Schl) 

 Write -a-thon money in  

 Week 7 

          1   Sports Team photos   

 

Week 8 

          8 Hearing and vision checks  

          11 PTA Quiz Night           

  

 
SCHOOL SPORTS PHOTOS:  

TUESDAY 1 SEPTEMBER  

PREPAID ENVELOPES HAVE BEEN 

SENT HOME, WE DO HAVE 

SPARE ENVELOPES AT THE 

OFFICE. 

CHILDREN MUST BRING THEIR 

SPORTS UNIFORMS. 

COACHES WILL BE INVITED TO 

BE IN THEIR TEAM’S PHOTO . 

HOCKEY RESULTS:  

 

Saturday 22nd August 

Glenview Stars 2, HDS Steelstix 0              Player of the Day whole team  

Glenview All Rounders won               Player of the Day Jay Lanting  

Glenview Breakers 3, Home School Tigers 1        Player of the Day Emily Archer  

Glenview Flyers 10, Aberdeen Kings 0              Player of the Day Briana Reynolds 

Glenview New Sticks 0, Te Totara Lightning 3     Player of the Day Sasha Neill  

 

 

 

 

Some of our Glenview Stars Hockey team in action  

Hearing and vision checks: will be carried out for new entrants and those that 

have not had routine checks completed.  Please advise the school in writing if 

you do not wish to have your child’s hearing and vision checked or if they are 

already under the care of a Specialist.  Hearing and Vision checks are carried out 

by a Qualified Hearing and Vision Technician from Waikato Hospital.  



                     

          

 

 

   

 

Year 3-6 Student Led Conferences 
 
We are hosting student led conferences with children in 
years 3-6, Week 9 Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 September. 
Booking slips will come home today with the newsletter. 
 
There are three ways to book an interview with your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Those parents with access to a computer can book online, 
by going towww.schoolinterviews.co.nz and following the 
online instructions. Online bookings open Thursday 27th 
August at 12noon. The event code is XE4X8 which will give 
you access to the booking schedule. 
 
If you do not have access to a computer you can fill out a 
booking slip and return it to the school office and we will 
make the booking for you. Booking slips will be sent home 
on Wednesday 26 August for you to fill out.  
 
There will also be some available at the classroom or the 
office for you to fill out.  We will send confirmation of all 
interviews. 
 
It is acknowledged that a strong partnership between 
parents and teachers is important for children’s ongoing 
learning. This is an opportunity to view your child’s portfolio. 
If for some reason you are not able to attend during week 9 
please contact your child’s teacher. 

Visit from Project Energise to J20 
We had Project Energise come into our class and talk about 
sugary drinks. We were so surprised with the amount of sugar in 
so many of the drinks. We learned that water and milk are to be 
drunk everyday, while chocolate milk, real fruit juice and flavoured 
water are sometimes drinks, and the rest should only be for 
special occasions. We want to share some of the things we have 
learned.  
Sugary Drinks 
1. Some drinks have heaps of sugar in them. 
2. Most drinks aren't healthy. 
3. Water is the only drink without sugar in it. 
4. Milk has healthy natural sugar in it that comes from the cows 
stomach. 
5. Caffeine isn't good for children because it makes our heart beat 
super super fast. 
6. You have to drink milk and water every day. 
7. Kids can't have Mother, it has twelve teaspoons of sugar in it. 
      By Lani Belsham 

 
Sugary Drinks 

1. Some drinks have a lot of sugar 
2. Kids aren’t allowed V because your heart will beat faster. 
3. Milk has a little bit of sugar 
4. Kids are allowed water because it is healthy for your heart. 
5. Water has no sugar 

By Milly Profner 
 

http://glenview20.blogspot.co.nz/2015/08/we-had-project-energise-come-into-our.html


 


